
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Subject: 

This for the storm hardening. 

John Plescow 
Monday, August 15, 2022 3:10 PM 
Consumer Correspondence; Diane Hood 

Please, add to docket 20220051. 

From: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Sent: Monday, August 15, 2022 2:17 PM 

To: John Plescow <JPlescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: To CLK Docket 20210015 

From: Chris Herron <upsers04@outlook.com> 

Sent: Monday, August 15, 2022 1:23 PM 

To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Florida Power and Light 

CORRESPONDENCE 
8/15/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 05447-2022 

As a customer in the panhandle of Florida I am very disappointed in the allowing of FOL to purchase Gulf 
Power and be allowed to raise rates in the pan handle by double and sometimes triple our previous rates. Now 
they are wanting to be allowed to raise rates again for "modernization", this company is projected to make a $1 
billion dollar profit just off the panhandle of Florida Alone. How about as a commission you tell them to take 
their profits and make those changes and not in our power bills. Prior to FPL taking over our monthly power 
bill ran about $200 a month. Now we sit at $450-$500 a month and nothing changed in usage. This should never 
be allowed to be done. 

Please listen to us in the Panhandle and do not let them change rates yet again. We can not afford it. In my town 
the cost of home to median income is almost 7x the amount and coupled with this increase it's almost 
impossible for people to live here and fulfill the American Dream. 

Chris Hereon 
Get Outlook for iOS 
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